
 

 
 

Veloway maintenance works, Woolloongabba. 
 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads would like to advise that maintenance works will be 
carried out on the Veloway 1 (V1) cycleway in Woolloongabba. 
 
 
Timing: 

 Night works will be carried out from the 26th of February 2018 to late April 2018 from 
Sunday to Friday between 7pm to 5am, weather and construction conditions permitting. 

 
Work will include: 

 Replacing damaged concrete slabs, removing and replacing balustrade and constructing a 
retaining wall near Allen Street. These maintenance works will ensure the continued safety 
for cyclists along the V1. 

Expected impacts: 

 Several cycling detours will be in place, these detours will alternate depending on the 
construction program (see below).  

 North bound lane closure on the Pacific Motorway. 

 Lane closures on the Stanley Street on and off ramps. 

 Reduced speeds and minor delays for cyclists during the day due to changed conditions. 

 Increased noise and lights from equipment, reversing vehicles and activities on site. 
 

For more information on this work, please contact the project team by emailing 
metropolitanregion@tmr.qld.gov.au or calling 3066 4338 during business hours. 

For up-to-date information on road closures and traffic conditions across Queensland, go to 
www.qldtraffic.qld.gov.au or call 13 19 40. 

TMR appreciates your patience while these important works are being carried out. 

 
Kind regards, 
  
The Project Team 

Department of Transport and Main Roads / Metropolitan Region / Brisbane Office 

Program Delivery and Operations Branch | Department of Transport and Main Roads 
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Aberdare Street overpass – Insert project description - 2 - 

Detour - via Dock Street, Vulture Street and Allen Street. 
 

 
 

Detour - via Allen Street, Stanley Street and Trinity Lane. 
 

 




